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APR 8 - 1986

St. Joseph Hospital
ATTN: Robert MacNaughton, M.D.

Radiation Safety Officer
1000 Carondelet Drive
Kansas City, M0 64114

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your letter received January 27, 1986 requesting an amendment
to your NRC License Number 24-02704-01 and find that we will need additional
information as follows:

1. Please specify a maximum possession limit (in millicuries or curies) for
Group VI sources.

2. Please submit Supplements A and B for Dr. Ben Medley, Note that we did
not receive this information with your original amendment request.

3. Please confirm whether or not you wish to have Drs. Throne and Cowan
authorized to use Groups IV and V, in addition to Group VI, on your
license.

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information
stated above, you may contact us at (312) 790-5625.

We will continue our review of your application upon receipt of this information.
Please reply in duplicate, within 30 days, and refer to Control Number 80576.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Patricia J. Whiston
Materials Licensing Section
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